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Mr. T. H. Gamon
Quality Assurance Manager
Brown & Root, Inc.
P.O. Box 3
Houston, TX 77001

Dear Mr. Gamon:

SUBJECT: CHANGES TO B&R-002A

We have reviewed your letter of March 24, 1980 concerning changes to the
Brown & Root (B&R) Topical Report B&R-002A, Revision 3, " Quality Assurance
Program for Nuclear Power Plants," September 3,1977. We agree with your
assessment that the changes are nonsubstantial, and we find the changes
acceptable. We note your commitment to incorporate these changes into the
topical report when you submit the next major revision.

Sincerely,

/f/CE %/-
Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Project Management

W/
|b

V d*
8 0052 20D59 texop

L


